ANNUAL REPORT 2022 
THE VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE



The village hall has had another tough year due to Covid, & was reopened on the
17th May last year. When we reopened the number of booking was very low as the regular bookers remained cautious as they adjusted to the new rules. Bookings remained low for most of the year but have picked up over the past few months but still not at pre covid levels


At our recent AGM the committee has stayed the same & I would like to thank them for their support & hard work during this difficult time.
Financially our income has not got back to its pre Covid level & our outgoing are higher not helped by the large increase in our electricity bill due to the 3-year fixed rate ending last December which has more than doubled our bill & the large rise in the oil price this has meant that our outgoings are bigger than out income. The government support in the form of the Small business grant scheme has helped us to remain buoyant & we look forward to the hall once again taking its place at the centre of Village life.



Andy Finn
Chairman of The Village Hall Committee
3rd May 2022



